ITEM: New Business – New Hire: Owen Kuehl, Temporary Sidewalk Intern

BACKGROUND: Owen Kuehl has been hired as the temporary sidewalk intern for the purpose of completing the sidewalk inventory project in connection with the Active Transportation Planning Assistance grant. His start date was Monday, August 4, 2025. His rate of pay has been set to \$15.00/hour (not to exceed \$1,500) as approved and set by the City Council at the June 17, 2025, Council meeting.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Approve/Deny New Hire.